
TPNS  appreciative  of
fundraising contributions
To the community,

Tahoe Parents Nursery School would like to thank the Optimist
Club and Tahoe Gymnastics for their contributions to our fall
2010 fundraising which helps to fund our nonprofit, parent-
cooperative preschool. We would also like to thank the U.S.
Forest Service Taylor Creek Visitor Center and the South Lake
Tahoe  Fire  Department  Station  1  for  providing  a  fun,
educational experience to our preschoolers and their parents
during our fall field trips.

Our philosophy “together we’re better” is truly rooted in our
tremendous  community  support  and  for  this  we  are  truly
appreciative.

Happy Holidays.

Jennifer Webb, Tahoe Parents Nursery School publicity chair
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